
Dear CFATG committee. 

I am a 4th year PhD student in the laboratory of Svetlana Dokudovskaya at Institut 

Gustave Roussy, Villejuif. My project is devoted to the study of structure and function 

of novel upstream regulator of the TORC1 pathway – the SEA/GATOR complex. In 

collaboration with Dr. Nadine Camougrand we were able to show that yeast SEA 

complex appears as an important link between the TORC1 pathway and regulation of 

mitochondria quality control by the mitophagy and autophagy. 

First of all, I would like to warmly thank the French club of Autophagy (CFATG) 

for awarding me a travel grant in order to attend the “The 8-th International Symposium 

on Autophagy”. This conference took place in 29 May - 1 June 2017, Nara, Japan. 

Where I had the opportunity to present my work during several poster sessions. It was 

amazing and inspiring to learn current projects from autophagy leading scientist in the 

field. That really helped me to open up perspective on my work. It also was a significant 

event for me, I met and talked with leading experts in the field, which was not only of 

a great value right before I start to prepare thesis manuscript, but also was an 

opportunity to find a laboratory for my future post-doc training. Many thanks to 

CFATG, which give me a great opportunity to interact with the international autophagy 

experts, to have an overview of the most recent advances in the field.  

 

Sincerely, 

Yinxing MA 

 



 

 


